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Milwaukee COVID-19 Drive-thru Testing
5000 W. National Avenue, Milwaukee

Using the map, please pull into the drive-thru testing area 
located in the circle drive just past the South Entrance. 
Upon arrival, follow the directions on the posted signs. 

Be safe. Protect yourself and others by
self-quarantining until we contact you with your results.

When you arrive at the testing location:

• Remain in your vehicle – pedestrians will
not be tested

• Place your vehicle in park and call the
number posted on the sign

• The care team will provide further
instruction

• Testing may be delayed or cancelled due
to weather. If testing is closed, you will
be contacted to reschedule your testing
appointment.

• Remember, there is no smoking on the
campus

If you have follow up questions, please 
contact your VA Care Team 

Drive-thru COVD-19 testing is designed to 
provide swabbing for COVID-19 without entering 
the hospital. The testing will only take place by 
appointment Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. 
to 3 p.m. at the Milwaukee VA Medical Center. 

Appointments are required. Please contact your 
VA Care Team for more information.

The drive-thru is located at 5000 W. National Ave., 
Milwaukee, WI  53295, off of S. Washington Ave. 
Use National Avenue, then turn onto S 50th St. 
toward the hospital. 

For more information on COVID-19 testing please 
visit www.milwaukee.va.gov/testing.asp
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